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THE HAMPTON TOWNSHIP BOARD

PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES
APRIL 21, 2009

Attendance

Chair Doug Wille

Supervisor Donna Otto

Supervisor Bob Leifeld

Clerk Eunice Schiller

Treasurer Leo Nicolai

The purpose of this Public Hearing is to consider adopting a uniform Street Naming and
Addressing (USNAS) procedure manual to perpetuate the naming and numbering system.
To preserve order in the way streets are named and addresses are assigned for the
delivery of both general and emergency services. Cities and Townships and County need
to use the same procedural manual.

A motion was made by Bob Leifeld, seconded by Donna Otto and unanimously passed to
approve the resolution to adopt the Ordinance to establish a Street Naming Ordinance.

A motion was made by Bob Leifeld, seconded by Donna Otto and unanimously passed to
adjourn the Public Hearing.

Respectfully Submitted

Eunice Schiller

Hampton Townshlp Clerk z g;



